
 

 

 

Assemblies - Update 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you to those parents that attended the K-2 assembly last Friday and to those that 
provided feedback regarding the trial of our Zoom assemblies. After investigating the 
feedback provided we have included further information to support you in logging into the 
Zoom assembly this week. The details below are the same for the remainder of the term 
for our weekly assemblies. 
 
Instructions 
 
You will need to go onto Zoom prior to the meeting to create an account, as you will need 
this to log in (It is free to create a Zoom account).  
 
To enter into the meeting, you must click on the link provided below, or copy and paste it 
into your Internet browser. If you have not used Zoom before, it may prompt you to 
download Zoom. Please follow the instructions. Log in to the meeting using your Zoom 
account that you have created. 
 
The meeting link is as follows:  
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/69329743434?pwd=TGhsb2YrYVB2NTBvcFhvZzlQS0wx
Zz09 
 
Meeting ID: 693 2974 3434 
Passcode: 406359 
 
The next assembly is a 3-6 assembly on Oct 23, 2020 at 09:30 AM. 
 
To assist in running as smoothly as possible, your microphone will be muted upon entry. 
Please keep your microphone off during the assembly. 
 
Please also remember, due to privacy we can only show the welcome to country, merit 
awards and quality work awards. Thank you for your understanding with this. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the next assembly. 
 
Mr. Adam Wynn    Mr. Shanan Wood  
Principal     Instructional Leader/Assistant Principal Year 1 
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